
Gateway Gossip 

Star Award
 

NN - Ella 
Reception - Poppy-Mae

Year 1- Olivia
Year 2 -   Binar 
3B- Khurshida 

3G- Kacey
Year 4 - Finley
Year 5- Lilly  
Year 6 - Evie

Learning from home
 

NN- Sophie
RB- Amelia and Miran
RG- Zayn and Mateusz

Year 1 - Roman
Year 2- Poppy  and Tatianna

3B - David-Gabriel 
3G - Maillie
4B- Jacob 

4G- Charlie
Year 5 - Tasha and Patryk

6B - Poppy and Patryk
6G - Kadi and Riley

  

22nd January2021

Achievements this Week
Core Award 

 
NN- Ahiyaan

Reception - Hunter
Year 1 - Skarlet  

3B- Mckenzie 
3G- Alfie

Year 4 - Denzel 
5B - Kayden
5G- Hollie 

Year 6  Dalton 

Dear all,
Thankfully the sun has shone a little more today and let’s hope the rain has passed for the near future! It certainly

has been a wet week and typical January, but the better times are yet to come in more ways than one. I hope
everyone is well out there and whilst we see some parents, it is strange not having our community together

including all parents and staff.
 

 It is great to see children enjoying the live lessons and of course we get to see children and parents that way too
so better than nothing! Well done to all at home! It is amazing that we have transferred so successfully to remote
live learning so quickly and grateful thanks to all staff involved and parents too for engaging the way you have. I
hope now the systems are set up that we can settle into a little more new normal routine until half term. Let us
know what you think about the learning and of course tell us about any improvements and the things you really

like about it. The teachers will welcome the feedback as they are working so hard to make lessons as engaging as
possible. 

 
We are awaiting some more devices through the Dfe, so as and when they arrive, we will distribute to those

families still needing the Chromebooks. Remember we are here to help too with any issues whatsoever, no matter
how small so please ask class teachers and other staff if you feel there is anything you need help with. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend everybody. I hope we get the chance for some fresh air and a rest. I hope you and

your families stay safe and well and see some of you next week!
Best wishes,

Mrs Robinson



King

If you would like to
see your fabulous

learning on our
newsletter, please

add it to your
portfolio on Class

Dojo.
 

Our amazing learning at Gateway Academy!

Curie

ThankThankThank
you!you!you!

 House Teams Staff Shoutout!

Headteacher
 award 

Newton

Earheart

KEY STAGE 2KEY STAGE 2KEY STAGE 2   
KEY STAGE 1KEY STAGE 1KEY STAGE 1   

EARLY YEARSEARLY YEARSEARLY YEARS

Miss Bujak for being so
helpful to everyone and for

embracing all the new
changes with an efficient

and positive attitude!  

Miss Lennie, for being such
an asset to the Gateway

team and turning your hand
willingly to any task!

Miss Collier for
commitment to music

and caring for the
needs in her class.

KS2 - Evie


